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 pGDx 4.3” display  
 

New HW revision Dear Colleagues, 

 

This is to inform you that starting from week 15/21, the pGDx 4.3” family 
products (part numbers PGR04% and PGB04%) will have an extended 
range of compatibility regarding the installed displays. The performance, 

color range and working angles will be completely equivalent between the 
different displays mounted. 
The extension to the range will be identified by a new revision on the 

label. 
 

Current product revision: 1213A  New product revision 1313A 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us for any further information. 

Best regards 

 

CSE – Central & Southern Europe 

sales.cse@carel.com 
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